
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Safety, Councillor Kate Lymer has 
made the following executive decision:  
 
 

CONSULTATION TO EXTEND CCTV CONTRACTS FOR ONE YEAR 
 

Reference Report:  
 
CCTV Contract Extension (PPS), 28/09/2016, Public Protection and Safety Policy 
Development and Scrutiny Committee       
 
 
Decision: 
 
 
The Portfolio Holder agreed to extend the CCTV maintenance and CCTV monitoring 
contracts for one year, to 31st March 2018. 
 
The Portfolio Holder further agreed to delegate authority to the Executive Director for 
Environment and Community Services to extend the contract for an additional year (to 
2019) if required. 
 
Reasons: 
 

Bromley’s formal contract for the CCTV monitoring and the CCTV maintenance are 
due to expire on 31st March 2017, and so a decision is required for permission to 
extend the contracts for one year. The report outlined details concerning the 
proposed extension of the contract.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Public Protection and Safety PDS 
Committee on 28th September 2016. and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Kate Lymer  
Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Safety 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   30 September 2016 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   7 October 2016  
Decision Reference:   PPS15023 

 
 
  


